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From: jssheff . [mailto:jssheff@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2015 7:57 PM 

To: Frevert, Kathy@Waterboards 

Subject: Comments on Proposed Regulatory Framework 

 

Our City of Santa Rosa Water agency sells potable water to builders and others. 
I have been told that this amounts to no more than 2 per cent of the total amount of 
potable water used, but since this water is not under control of the residents of 
the city, I do not believe it should be counted toward reduction quotas. 
My hope is that recycled water would be required for construction and dust mitigation 
uses by the state.  I believe that we do use some water for that purpose, but that, 
since the crews would have to come to the wastewater plant to pick it up, they prefer to 
pick it up from potable water fire hydrants closer to their working sites. 
The more the residents conserve water, the more incentive for the Water Agency to 
sell it to these companies. 
 
Yours truly, 
Jeffrey S. Sheff 
Santa Rosa, CA 
 


